
 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare 
November 28, 2022 

   

Reminder! New Steward Trainings 
 
Now that our first contract is complete, we need Union Stewards!  
 
We have several new steward trainings scheduled:  

• Thursday December 1 from 6-7 
• Saturday December 10 from 11-12  
• Monday December 12 from 6-7 

 
If you’re interested in becoming a steward or just learning more about our new 
contract and what it means to be in a Union, register to attend here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W6MS35H 
 
If you can’t attend any of the listed times, please reach out to Phoebe directly at 
phoebe@opeiu8.org to set up an alternative time.  
 
What is a Union Steward?  
 
Union Stewards are leaders in the workplace who work in collaboration with our Union 
Representative to educate members, enforce our contract, and build our strength.  
 
Union Stewards can take on any number of tasks from updating Union bulletin boards 
to representing members in investigatory meetings. A strong network of Union 
Stewards ensures that we see the improvements we fought so hard for during contract 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W6MS35H
mailto:phoebe@opeiu8.org


negotiations. Even if you’re not sure you want to be a steward, come to the training, 
and see what it is all about.  
 
Have you filled out your membership card? 
 
Everyone needs to fill out a membership card to be registered as a member of OPEIU 
Local 8. You can fill it out online here, it’ll take less than 2 minutes. 
 
 

If you have any questions, contact Union Representative Phoebe 
Feldsher at phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 119. 

 

  

 

https://www.opeiu8.org/get-involved/membership-application-2/

